## Issue 2-March 2021

## Carr Head Ultra Kids Newsletter



Never, ever underestimate the importance of having fun!

Dear Parent/Guardian,

At long last we are able to re-open CHUKs before and after school club for all children! Breakfast club starts at 7:45am and After School Club finishes at 5:30pm. If you wish to book your child/children in please use the ParentPay application as before. If you have any problems accessing this please do not hesitate to email me: louise.francis@carrhead.lancs.sch.uk

At CHUKS the children will have lots of fun playing outside with their friends in their year group, weather permitting, or inside we have many toys, games, jigsaws, books etc to keep them entertained and we also have a film on certain nights.

We also have regular art and craft activities on. This term we are making tissue or card flowers and colouring flowers and birds for a fabulous display in the hall.

The CHUKS team have been very proactive in considering how we can make sure your child has lots of fun whilst maintaining all the necessary requirements due to Covid 19.

As before we are offering a healthy breakfast and snacks at tea time (with the occasional treat!)

If you have any questions whatsoever please do not hesitate to call the office and we look forward to welcoming your child back at CHUKS.

Mrs Louise Francis, CHUKS Manager.